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Welcome back! It has been so good to see everyone back in school, we’ve really enjoyed 
catching up and getting to know our new classmates and in some cases a new room.  We hope 
that you have had as nice and restful a summer as we’ve heard about! 
 
We have lots of exciting projects and learning that will be taking place this year with a few 
insights in this and the following term’s newsletters.  
 
You will be able to see the progress we have been 
making and the learning that has taken place on 
Evidence for Learning weekly. If you are having trouble 
accessing EFL, please let me know and we can get that 
sorted for you. We will keep you updated of any 
changes or important information through the home 
school books as well as what your young person has 
done throughout the day.  
 
If you have any worries or need any questions 
answering, please get in touch either via the school 
office, home school books or email: 

 

Ben  

Teacher  

Louise 

Teaching Assistant (Mon, 
Tues, Wed and Fri) 

Angela  

Teaching Assistant 

Kayleigh 

Teaching Assistant (Thurs) 



 Our Topic this half term 
is All about our Favourite Things. For this, 
we would love your help! If you have any 
pictures of your child doing their favourite 
things, we’d really appreciate you sending 
in pictures of them doing that through EFL 
so that we can get some of them on our 
display! 

 

 

www.saxonhillacademy.org.uk 

In Science this half-
term, we will be learning all about Animals 
including Humans. We will learn about the 
types of animals, their offspring and how 
we can group them! 

 In English this term, 
we will be learning about 

Traditional Tales, 
Explanation Texts and 
shape poems! 

During Maths this 
term, we will be exploring the 4 

operations: Addition, 
Subtraction, 
Multiplication and 

 

We access 
Rebound every 
Tuesday morning 
which will work 
alongside our Reading 
and PE lessons. We 
will also have Hydro 
every Thursday pm. 
This will work on a 
priority rota basis as 
there will be some 
individuals who 
during the year will 
have a half-term’s 
worth of swimming at 
Burntwood 
Leisure 
Centre.  

 
Throughout the 

week, we will have some teachers popping 
in to teach us! We have Tania (Cooking), 
Kate (Creativity) and Jo (Languages) every 
week as well as Isobel (Forest School) every 
other week! We will also have Personal 
Development afternoons on a Friday which 
will allow us to explore other, exciting 
learning opportunities!  

We have now got 
new reading diaries and folders! Your child 
will have 2 books - one of our Read Write Inc 
books which is working on the skill of their 
reading (e.g., recognising words and sounds, 
sounding out sounds) and one which they will 
have chosen from the library for reading for 
pleasure - this can be read with, to or by them 
but is purely for the enjoyment of reading! 
Please use the diaries to update us on how 


